
 
From: Lizzie Blokker  
Sent: Friday, May 3, 2024 11:13 AM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Free Transit Fare Day 
 
Hello, 
 
I strongly support the montion put forward by councillor Skylar Frank for a free transit 
day on Sept. 22, 2024. 
 
I would love to spend the day exploring a new part of London that I don’t normally go to, 
and try out a new restaurant! 
 
I urge London to get behind this initiative as it also aligns with London’s mobility master 
plan. 
 
I will be following closely and look forward to riding the bus for free! 
 
Take care, 
Elizabeth Blokker 
 


